
Cougar Daily’s “The Potty Mouth” 
The Bathroom Sensation That’s Sweeping the Nation 

 February 22nd, 1980. February 3rd, 2008. October 13th, 1960. October 27th, 2022. United States Hockey in 

the Olympics, The New York Giants in Superbowl XLII, The Pittsburgh Pirates in the 1960 World Series, and the 

Coronado Cougars in the 2022 Colorado State Soccer Playoff Bracket. What do these all have in common? The 

Underdogs put on a show and shocked the world (or in this case, shocked the state). Number 32 seeded Coronado 

upset top ranked Durango last week in the first round of the 2022 playoffs. Round of Applause Boys’ Soccer! Be 

sure to wish them luck before their game this Wednesday against Battle Mountain! Let’s do it again Cougars! 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Upcoming Events 

 
Want to read more? Find more on our website, cougardaily.org or on Instagram @thecougardaily! 

10/31/22 – 11/5//22 

Fine, You Can Call It “Spooky 

Season” I Guess 
Halloween used to be a name that we would give to 

October 31st. However, nowadays, it can seem like 

the holiday somehow spans weeks instead of hours. 

Hence, Halloween has become the stretch of time 

between roughly October 23rd and November 10th. 

Why this is, I don’t know, but for those of you that 

are tired of it being Halloween already, here are some 

fun alternative things you can do on the evening of 

the 31st (or really whenever you want this week).  

- Cry. It’s very good for you, they’ve done a 

lot of studies on it. I think.  

- Look up a Halloween themed cookie recipe 

on Pinterest and then vow to never bake 

again when they look nothing like the 

picture. 

- Drink orange juice and then brush your 

teeth. Who’s going to stop you? 

-  Watch a fun Halloween Movie to distract 

yourself from the mountain of homework 

you have. 

- Contemplate the meaning of life. 

- Listen to Taylor Swift’s new album and then 

try to convince yourself that you aren’t a 

little disappointed.  

- Give someone a compliment just because. 

Fun Things Happening in Your 

Hallways 

• I accidentally lied about the author of this 

week’s issue. My incompetent co-editor is 

taking over NEXT WEEK. It’s scary, isn’t 

it? 

• Cross Country has officially concluded their 

season! The Cougs had two female runners 

compete at state with Erin Gray and Macy 

White finishing 32nd and 81st respectively! 

(For those that don’t know that’s pretty 

good). The boys reigned in a 6th place team 

finish with Parker Davidson leading the 

pack with a 23rd overall finish! 

• Breaking News: Meteorologists predict that 

there will be weather this week. 

• Volleyball has also wrapped up their season, 

finishing the year 10-0 within their league! 

Congrats on a great season! 

• Harvest of Love is starting this week! Bring 

food into your 2nd and 6th period teachers to 

get points for your class (there may or may 

not be a reward). Double points for items on 

the schedule below.  

Monday: Pasta Day Thursday: Veggie Day 

Tuesday: Protein Day Friday: Fruit Day 
Wednesday: Healthy Snack Day  

 


